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Headteacher’s notes 
This week we have continued to enjoy various activities to help us 
celebrate Christmas. The Carol Services held on Monday, either at 
the Methodist Chapel or St. Mary Magdalene Church, were a 
pleasure to be at with some excellent singing and reading from 
the children. Thank you to everyone who was able to help us with 
this and for all your support this term. 
 
‘Thank you’ as well for all the cards and gifts that have been sent into school as they really are appreciated. Thank you 
also to all of the Governors and other volunteers who have given their time to help the children and staff across the 
school this term. 
 
We have welcomed new children to the school this term and more are joining us when we return in January. We wish 
those children who are leaving us today all the very best. Everyone at school wishes you a very happy and peaceful 
Christmas and we look forward to seeing you again in the New Year! The children return for the Spring Term on Tuesday 
7th January 2020. 
 
Brampton Kids Club 
The Holiday Club will be open in the school holidays, on Monday 6th January 2020, when the school is closed for staff 
training. During this day BKC will be open from 8.00am until 6.00pm. To book your child’s place, please use the booking 
form which can be downloaded from the school website. 
 
Amy’s Acro 
Please be aware Amy’s Acro has now finished for this term, however will be back on Tuesday 7th January 2020. Please 
find more information on the school website.  
 
Middle Phase 
Our thanks to our parents for your donations and kindness shown in helping to create our reading areas. Both are much 
appreciated!  
 
PTA NEWS  
We would like to thank everyone who has helped and been involved with the PTA. Your support helps to raise money 
for our children in the school. Thank you again. 
 
We have some raffle prizes to still be collected so if you were contacted just pop to the office and pick up your prize 
between 8.30am – 3.30pm, during term time, thank you.  
 
Thank you everyone and have a lovely Christmas and a happy new year. 
PTA Team 
 
Spring Term 2020  
Professional Day  Monday 6th January  staff training 
Spring term begins   Tuesday 7th January  children return 
Spring half term   17th – 21st February 
Spring term continues   Monday 24th February 
Spring Term ends   Friday 3rd April 
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